
Weekly Calendar 
 
  Monday 20th  Office Closed  
             

  Tuesday 21st     
      11-1:00pm    
       (TSNP) Meal Delivery 

  6:00pm    
        Sanctuary 
 

  Wednesday 22nd     
         2:00pm     
                                                                                     With Karen Reimer in the Sanctuary  

  6:00pm    
                                                                                        Fellowship Hall 
                        

  Thursday 23rd  
      11-1:00pm    
       (TSNP) Meal Delivery  (No Delivery) 

 6:15pm     
                                                                                        With Pastor Jesse in the Sanctuary 
 

  Friday 24th     Office Closed   
 
                

                     

  Saturday 25th        Office Closed 
             

  Sunday 26th   
      9:30am    
       Fellowship Hall 

 10:00am  
       Foyer (Lobby) 

 10:30am  
Sanctuary  

 NOON    
        Sanctuary 
                 Church Office Hours 

        Tuesday -  Thursday 
         10:00am  -  4:00pm 

“They replied [Paul & Silas], ‘Believe in the Lord 
Jesus, and you will be saved—you and your 

household.’ ”  
Acts 16:31 

 

Reverend Jesse Ragan 
 Lead Pastor  

 
November 19, 2023 

 
 

PO Box 1939 
Weaverville, California  96093 

Phone:  530-623-6154 
E-mail:  Secretary@Nazarenes.Net 

Website:  www.Nazarenes.Net 

  



What’s Happening!  

     Wednesday Nights from 6-8 
pm in the Fellowship Hall.  

Come and enjoy dinner, music, 
and learn about Jesus. 

Come and enjoy a wonderful time of Fellowship 
and music on beginning at 

5:30pm in the Sanctuary.  Please sign up to bring a 
side dish, salad, or dessert at the Welcome Center.      
We would like to know how many people will be       

attending from your family!!!   

What’s Happening!  

 Financial Stewardship Report for November 
   
Tithe Received                 $       6,251.00      Monthly Need  $  14,417.00 
Faith Promise Received       $           50.00      Monthly Need  $      970.00 
Local Needs Fund Received $           95.00  

 
 

Join Us in Praying for the        
Operation Christmas Child Shoe 

Boxes that will begin their journey 
tomorrow morning!  

The Soup Kitchen 
scheduled for          
November has 
been cancelled. 


